
Roane County Historical Society, Inc. - Recording and Preserving Our History
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The next regular meeting of the Roane County Historical Society will be Thursday, May 23rd at the
Roane County Library, at 7 p.m. Our special guest will be Miss Katie Snodgrass, recipient of the
2013 Essay Scholarship in the amount of $750.  Katie will tell us about her family history and her
plans for continuing education.  All members are urged to attend and as always guests are welcome.
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